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With about 400 members, LLRA continues to publish a brief electronic newsletter. This is its
main activity. Topics range from announcements about community events to news from
Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory to various science and pandemic stories. There are
also occasional updates about the retiree healthcare lawsuit against the University of California,
which was settled several years ago.

Before the pandemic, the main activity of the Association was to hold monthly luncheon
meetings with invited speakers. These were typically attended by 50-70 members. We hope to
return to these face-to-face meetings, but we remain cautious about pandemic risks. Our
Board will reassess the possibility of returning to luncheons in coming months as state and local
health guidelines permit.

Association’s volunteer programs: There are no volunteer programs. Board members are the
only volunteers within LLRA.

Association’s member benefits (parking, discounts, etc.): None other than the emailed
newsletter.

Status of the Retirement Center: There is no Retirement Center for LLRA.

Plans for the next year or two: We hope to be able to restart our monthly luncheons.



